
From: Shield Anderson [mailto:Shield@budlong.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 07, 2008 1:39 PM 
To: 'ceqacomments@portla.org' 
Subject: Support for Approval of Pacific LA Marine Terminal LLC Crude Oil Terminal Draft EIS/EIR 
 
  
 
Mr. Spencer D. MacNeil and Dr. Ralph G. Appy: 
 
  
 
I am sending this to express encouragement for you to do everything you can to see the Draft 
EIS/EIR approved.  I have done some research on the project, located on the web at:  Pier 400-
Berth 408 Crude Oil Terminal 
<http://www.b2i.us/profiles/investor/ResLibraryView.asp?BzID=789&ResLibraryID=24762&Categ
ory=117> . 
 
  
 
Major factor in my support of the project are the environmental leadership items shown halfway 
down the web page (linked above).  As a LEED AP, I would like less reliance on fossil fuels in the 
coming years.  However, realistically there must be a transition to more environmentally-friendly 
energy technologies, and the western United States need the additional capacity while we 
transition to solar, wind, hydro, fuel cell and other power sources.  The Plains All American 
Pipeline Crude Oil Terminal will give our west coast the capacity for near-term future power 
needs, while taking several important measures to improve air quality at the same time. 
 
  
 
Shield Anderson, LEED AP 
 
Glendale Office Director 
 
Budlong & Associates, Inc. 
 
315 Arden, No. 23; Glendale, CA 91203 
 
818.638.8780.ext.101 | 626.712.4740.cell 
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